
 

 

Longspee Secondary Anti Bullying Week 

Odd Socks Day Monday 13th November 2023 

 

Dear Parents/Carers 

From Monday 13th November until Friday 17th November we are supporting and raising 
awareness as part of the National Anti-Bullying Week, 2023.  

The theme for Anti-Bullying Week this year is “Make a noise.” We will be focusing on this 
theme and will be offering students an opportunity to take part in a variety of activities to 
promote awareness about bullying. 

As part of Anti-Bullying Week and to celebrate that every student and adult is unique, on 
Monday 13th November we will be giving all students an opportunity to support ‘Odd Socks 
Day for Anti-Bullying Week’. 

There is no pressure for parents to buy expensive costumes or clothes. All your child must do 
if they want to take part is wear Odd Socks! (if girls are wearing tights, they can wear the odd 
socks over their tights). 

Odd Socks Day is designed to be fun and an opportunity to encourage people to express 
themselves and celebrate their individuality and what makes us all unique. 

 

Yours sincerely 

Longspee Secondary 

 

 

 


